
  

CHRISTMAS TREE PICKUP 
 

Tuesday, January 2, 2018 and Wednesday, January 3, 2018 

   
WEATHER PERMITTING 

 

All trees MUST be on BOULEVARD by 7:00 AM.  All 

ornaments must be removed and trees cannot be in bags.  The 

Street Department crew will go by ONLY ONCE each day.  If 

your tree is not picked up, you can bring it to the Street 

Department at 205 North Cherokee Street Monday through 

Saturday from 7:00 AM to 3:00 PM.  

 
RICHARD WISEMAN  

STREET & SEWER DEPARTMENT  

SUPERINTENDENT 

 


